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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
Wednesday, January 11, 2012 @ 6:30 PM

I. Introduction of committee members
II. Tracer Methodology for violence in our community

III. Continued recruitment to increase our Board Membership
IV. Honorary Panel confirmed for Public Hearing scheduled for 1/27/11
V. Send letters of appreciation and thanks to Public Safety Director at Monroe College

VI. Finalization of contractual agreement with Bronx Community Solutions
VII. Request was made by an Albanian Social Club to have a liquor license and was

informed of the procedure to secure CB7 approval
VIII. Meeting adjourned

The Public Safety Committee would like to thank all who attended the meeting and
the press for their concerns in the community. Also, CB7 wants to invite you to our
Public Safety Hearing on Friday, January 27th, 2012 at Monroe College Gymnasium.


